lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
May 20, 2018
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning we celebrate Pentecost and welcome Rev Neal Plantinga as our guest pastor.
Elder & Deacon Affirmation ballots are included in your bulletin.
Offerings:  General Fund & Short-Term Missions
This evening we welcome the congregations of Georgetown CRC & Hillcrest CRC.  Pastor Tom Swieringa will lead us from Acts 2:1-13, Spiritual Explosion!
Offering:  Safe Families
NURSERY

Today: 

  8:45AM
Dot Vruwink, Mikayla Sparks
11:00AM
Cathy Dykstra, Alexis Hoogeboom,
Morgan Ridder, Joshua Ridder

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed
Next Sunday:


10:00AM
Emily Pettinga, Melanie Kamminga,




Jessie Gulker, Ella Sage


No evening worship at Immanuel
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP – Concludes for the season
Today:  Pentecost

11:00AM
Ruth Pohler, Kaylee Vander Veen
MEETINGS TODAY

10:00AM
Welcome Coffee for Tom & Marjie Swieringa


10:00AM
Executive Committee

THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY
MAY 23
6:30-8:00PM

Cincinnati Car Wash Fundraiser
NEXT SUNDAY – MAY 27, 2018
10:00AM

Guest Pastor Neal Plantinga
Romans 12:9-13

Practice Hospitality
Offerings:  General Fund & Benevolent Fund
There will be no evening worship at Immanuel.
1st Hudsonville CRC has invited us to join them in worship at 5:30PM.
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Brian Wigger
Eppinga, Gaffner, Bart Geers families
PRAISE & THANKSGIVING

Thank you to all who donated furniture, household items, etc to furnish & supply the parsonage while we are living there.  We appreciate your generosity!
The Hofland family
Thank you to all who helped make our Mission/Outreach dinner a great big success.  The Hofland/Brink Auto Fund received more than $4,500.00 in donations.  Contributions may still be made.  Please indicate that donations are for the Hofland/Brink Auto Fund.  Thank you again!
Congratulations to our College Graduates!

Kati Pohler - Calvin College 
Bachelor of Art in Public Health and General Music

Micah Van Rijs - Calvin College
Bachelor of Art in Business Marketing, Political Science Minor
PRAYER REQUESTS

Marlene Dykstra was scheduled for a heart ablation this past Thursday and we pray for a complete recovery.
Marjie Swieringa will have spinal fusion surgery this Wednesday, May 23, at Spectrum-Butterworth.  Pray for guidance for the doctors and healing for Marjie.
Les Knot – immunotherapy

Agnes Koomen – Sheldon Meadows, hospice care

Joe Lems – severe back pain
Joan Miller - The Laurels of Hudsonville, hospice care

Sharon Ondersma – M.S.
Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Karla Veldink - chemotherapy

Council Members

Please keep our council members in your prayers during this time of transition.

Military

Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Major Ron Thenn – Army (Iraq)
WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week:  

Adaline Lems, Gladys Bosgraaf
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in the Democratic Republic of the Congo.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Custodians, Jeff & Judi Van Dyke.
WEDNESDAY

Pray for Jason & Marcy Brink and their work with SIM (Serving In Missions) in Guatemala.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:  Hope Gaffner, Kati Pohler, Caleb Van Dyke
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Welcome Coffee – Interim Pastor Tom & Marjie Swieringa

Join us today at 10AM for a welcome coffee for Tom & his wife, Marjie!
Crossroads Cincinnati Car Wash Fundraiser
Take your car(s) to the car wash this Wednesday, May 23, from 6:30-8PM and support the Crossroads mission trip to Cincinnati!
Summer Worship Times
Beginning next Sunday, May 27, and continuing through Labor Day Weekend, we will have one morning worship at 10AM.  Our evening worship will remain at 5:30PM, with the exception when we worship with another church.  Watch for those dates.

South Entrance Keypad Access Code

A reminder that as of June 1, keys for the south entrance will no longer work & an access code will be needed.  If you need the code for your particular ministry, please fill out the yellow form that was placed in your mailbox and place it in Lynnea Van Wylen’s workroom mailbox.  Thank you!
Seasoned Citizens
On Friday afternoon, June 1, we will enjoy a 1-hour Nature Program at Hemlock Crossing County Park led by a park guide. Be prepared to see the beauty of birds and plants at the park.

The guide will show us the building and take us on paved walking trails.  It will not be a difficult walk and you can choose to return to the building at any time.  We will provide water and a snack at the end.
Join us at church at 12:30PM.  We will arrive in time to view the building and use the facilities before an interesting tour of the park, finishing with our snack under cover.  Seated sites are available.  Learn about nature at the Education Center!
Immanuel Softball Team
The church softball team will be back again this summer, playing on Monday nights at Hughes Park.  We would love to have you join the fun.  Unlike the Tigers, we don’t pay you to play (in fact, there will be a modest fee), but we think the company you get to keep is worth it.  Please let Steve Herweyer (616) 260-4350 (stherweyer@gmail.com) or Mike Le Febre (616) 283-9254 (mjl45@calvin.edu) know today if you would like to join the fun.
Mission/Outreach Committee Members Needed

Additional members are needed for our committee.  Please prayerfully consider if you would be able to serve in this way.  If you have any questions, please contact John Dykstra Sr.
Mark your calendars!

Our second annual Block Party will be on Monday, August 6!

FINANCIAL UPDATES
May 13, 2018

General Fund


$8,847

Level 3 Tuition Assistance      520
General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $555,956
Budget goal

  573,943
Over (Under)

   (17,987)
Budget received – 97%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,477 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
May Corners Offering – Community Freedom Ministries
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Love INC Opportunities

· Monday Morning Pick Up and Delivery Team at Love INC
We are looking for a few strong individuals to serve on our Pick Up and Delivery Team on Monday mornings. If you have a few hours free on Monday mornings to serve on our team please contact Cara at 616-662-3300 ext 117.
· Meet Up & Eat Up

We are looking for volunteers to serve one hour a week at the Meet Up and Eat Up Summer Program held at Presidential Estates and Bursley Elementary School in Jenison. Serve one day a week for 8 weeks beginning June 18 thru August 10th. Responsibilities include setting up a lunch area, eating with the children, cleaning up and assisting with a short activity.  2-3 Volunteers need at each site each day. Choose a day of the week between Monday thru Thursday (no Fridays) at Presidential Estates from Noon to 1 PM or Bursley Elementary from12:30-1:30 PM. Learn more by calling David Draayer at Love INC 616-662-3300 ext 113. 
· New Times to Volunteer at Love In the Name of Christ -Love's Treasures and The Outback Shoppe have added hours on Tuesday from 10 am - 7 pm and Saturday from 10 am - 5 pm.  Donation drop off times will not change on those days. The Donation Center will still close at 5 pm on Tuesday and 3 pm on Saturday, only the stores will be open longer for customers to shop.  Anyone interested in volunteering should contact Volunteer@oveinthenameofchrist.org. 
Attention all Fishermen

The Calvinist Cadet Corps is hosting its sixteenth annual fishing tournament to raise funds to support its ministry – helping boys grow spiritually in all areas of life. The fishing tournament will be held on Saturday, June 2, 2018 at Gun Lake State Park in southwest Michigan. For more information, call the Corps office at 616-241-5616 ext 4, or check out the Cadet website under the “Events” tab. Everyone is welcome! Registration forms are available from your Cadet club’s head counselor, or you can register at our website:  www.CalvinistCadets.org.  Lunch will be served at noon.  Join us for a fun-filled day!
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